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Make Every Vote Count

The 2000 election shook our nation’s faith in the electoral process.  In 2004, inaccurate exit polling raised doubts about electronic voting machines without verifiable paper records.  We know that these electronic voting machines can be manipulated to change, lose and corrupt our votes, and we must take action now to protect the security of our elections.

On Thursday, March 2, Governor Bill Richardson will take a bold step toward guaranteeing that every vote will count.  He will sign legislation that will transition New Mexico to an all paper ballot voting system.   The machines will provide speed and efficiency while the hand-marked paper ballots serve as the ultimate record of the will of the voters.

This legislation makes New Mexico a leader in ensuring fair, accurate, and verifiable elections.  Governor Richardson proudly holds New Mexico up as a model for the rest of the country and urges citizens and officials from every state to work together, as they have in New Mexico, to protect the gift of democracy.

We hope you will join the Governor, concerned citizens and legislators as the Governor’s signature moves New Mexico forward by ensuring that our democracy continues to flourish.   The live webcast will begin Thursday at 11:00am MST (1:00pm Eastern) and can be viewed at:

www.billrichardson2006.com/reform/paperballots
Please watch the webcast, take a moment to look at the Governor’s proposals, and sign the petition to get your state, and the rest of America, to make every vote count.

